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Final reminder: Get sponsored for DASH by June 30 to avoid disruption 
   
 
Since its launch last June, Driver and Auto Search History (DASH) has become the preferred auto 
insurance reporting tool for many of our broker partners. Now, DASH is Gore Mutual’s standard 
platform for accessing driver and vehicle history. If you haven’t already made the move to DASH, 
now is the time! 
 
June 30 is your final deadline to get sponsored for DASH 
All brokerages must be sponsored for DASH by June 30, 2025. If your brokerage has not yet 
completed the sponsorship process, you should do so immediately. If your brokerage does not 
switch over to DASH by June 30, you will no longer have the ability to run auto insurance 
reports with us. 
 
Apply for DASH sponsorship here. 
 
DASH is a highly intuitive tool, offering a more efficient and streamlined experience. Many brokers 
across the market have already made the shift and are benefiting from: 
 

• On-demand driver and vehicle reports 
• Enhanced accuracy with customizable searches 
• Complete policy, claim, and VIN history 
• A smoother, faster quoting process 

 
Already sponsored? Start using DASH now 
Once a brokerage is sponsored, the expectation is that all brokers transition their workflow to DASH. 
AutoPlus will no longer be available after June 30. Don’t delay—make the move to DASH now to 
ensure uninterrupted access to your auto insurance reports. 
 
Need help?  
Your Business Development Representative is here to support you. The transition is quick and easy, 
and we’re here to make it seamless. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

https://www.goremutual.ca/wp-content/uploads/IBC-DASH-Brokerage-Intake-Form-003.docx

